
SB554 is not only an increase in fees for a constitutional right, but will have no impact on crime in the state of Oregon. I strongly 
advise committee members to apply this law to any other constitutionally protected activity and see if it makes sense. If yes, perhaps 
you should introduce a poll tax or have cities limit where people can exercise free speech or religion. If no, I strongly urge you to 
OPPOSE SB554 and protect the rights of millions Oregonians to defend themselves.


